M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
July 5, 2016
RE:

Touchscreen Monitors Bid
The bid for 7 Touchscreen Monitors were opened at 10:15 a.m. on Wednesday, June 15, 2016. Holly Buchanan and I conducted the opening with no vendors present.  One sealed bid was received and evaluated from Pomeroy submitting a bid of $285 per monitor.  These monitors are to be installed in the food service department in the central office.
It is recommended the bid for the Touchscreen Monitors be awarded to Pomeroy.
